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Eco Success. 

The eco committee have been working hard and met with Catrin from Eco-Wales who was 

pleased with all their hard work and initiatives and once again our platinum award was re-

newed for a fourth time. Well done everyone we are super proud of you all. 

 Eco trip. 

Once again the eco-committee and eco club were invited to Drs 

Gibbs garden for our tour of their magnificent grounds. The 

children and staff all enjoyed themselves, looking at land earning 

about  flowers, trees and pond dipping . We all enjoyed our  
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Remember to : reduce, reuse and recycle! 

Prince William Trust. 

As part of their work on the Prince William scheme years 5 & 6 went to Llygaog 

community garden to tidy it up. They all worked really hard and the residents 

are pleased with the results. Well done everyone who helped, you should be 

proud of yourselves.  

Bee Friendly! 

Dosbarth Celyn enjoyed Reggie’s 

prize, a visit from a bee keeper, and 

they spent the afternoon creating  

their very own bee hive ready to wel-

come some visitors. 

 

Recycling. 

The eco-committee decided to purchase some new 

bins for school to encourage recycling of plastic 

and all the tooth brushes the foundation phase 

use ! We are still recycling batteries too, remem-

ber to send yours in.  

Planting 

Eco Club have been 

busy planting in the 

quad area and creating 

wooden spoon labels so 

we all know what to 

look out for ! 

Sun Safety. 

Tenovus visited school and gave 

a talk to the whole school about 

the importance of staying safe 

in the sun. Als well ashow we can 

find the best sun cream with uv  

protection, 5*. 


